
       It’s Christmas 2020..! 
                During December we will be doing lots of Christmas activities,  

out and about in the community walking to seeing the lights 

and decorations, as well as having a visit,  or two from some 

very special people.  
 

The Christmas Story – We will be having a visit from 

Louise the vicar to talk to the children about the Christmas 

Story. She brings her own knitted nativity and tells a 

beautiful story with them. We will be able to ask her lots of 

questions. We will focus on the Christmas story and the Nativity in our 

planning. 

 
Traditional Christmas Lunch 

Our cook Tracy will be making us a lovely traditional Christmas dinner with all of 

the trimmings. This will include roast turkey, stuffing, Yorkshire puddings as well as 

having Christmas pudding. This will be on Monday 14th December, Friday 18th and 

Wednesday 23rd to allow all the children to have Christmas lunch with their friends 

and celebrate. 

 
Let’s Party…! 

This year our party will be a little different. Instead of one big Christmas 

Party where everyone is invited, we will be holding smaller parties to keep 

the amount of children lower with no parents in attendance unfortunately. 

We will still be having a visit from Santa, where we ask that you provide a 

wrapped, labelled present with a maximum value of £5.00. (Please bring 3 

days before your child’s party.) 

These will be held on Tuesday 15th December 1.30pm – 3.30pm. 

Wednesday 16th December 1.30pm-3.30pm and 

If your child does not attend on those days we will arrange with 

you a date in which you can drop them off for the two hour 

session. We will have lots of dancing, games and fun!! 

 

Christmas Jumpers 

Christmas Jumper Day is on Friday 11th December this 

year, but so that we include all of the children, we will 

be holding a full ‘Jumper Week.’ This will run from 

Monday 7th December until Friday.  

 



 
Reindeer Walks & Singng to Our Friends 

We will be going out on as many walks as possible around the area having 

plenty of fresh air and we might spot the odd reindeer too!. We will be looking 

out for everyone’s Christmas lights and hunting for the prettiest and the 

brightest. 

We have also arranged to take a small group of pre-school children across to 

The Oaks Nursing Home to sing to the residence a few well known Christmas Carols, at a 

safe distance. We cannot wait to see the ladies and gentlemen. 

 

 

Christmas Cards – If you would like your child 

to send any Christmas Cards, we will be 

popping the Post Box out during December.  
 

Please don’t forget to send in any pictures to your child’s 

Tapestry Account during December and over Christmas, so that 

we can continue to follow their development and to see what they 

are getting up to. 

 

Christmas Closure 
Nursery will close for Christmas at 1pm on Thursday 24th December and we 

will re-open on Monday 4th January 2021 at 8am. 
 

Dates to Remember: 

Christmas Jumper Week – Monday 7th till Friday 11th                

Christmas Dinner – 14th, 18th and 23rd. 

Christmas Party – 15th and 16th.                                    

Nursery Closes for Xmas – Thursday 24th at 1pm.                    

Re-opening – Monday 4th January 2021 at 8am. 

 

Wishing you and your family a very  

Merry Christmas,  
And lovely holiday time. 

  From all of the staff at  

Balderton Village Day Nursery xx 


